David Langford
268 Methodist Hill
Plainfield NH 03781

September 15 2021

To: Town of Plainfield

Re: Building Permit for two bathrooms in my garage

This letter is to inform the Town of Plainfield that the finished space above my garage is
not a separate dwelling unit (apartment). There is finished space above the garage and [
would like to have two bathrooms in the building. One downstairs for shop work and the
other upstairs for my finished office/mancave space.

The new bathrooms will be connected to my house’s existing septic system. There are no
bedrooms in the space above the garage.
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